
 

 
 
19 October 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
SA Health and the Department for Education have provided updated guidance on how to respond to 
COVID-19 cases in schools. 
 
It is very important that you continue to notify us immediately if your child tests positive to COVID-19. 
 
From 14 October, isolation and quarantine will not be required for COVID-19 positive cases; but it is 
strongly recommended that all students do not attend sites for 5 days after being identified as COVID-
19 positive. 
  
Please remember to keep your children home if they are unwell. 
   
As with previous terms, when COVID-19 transmission reaches certain outbreak thresholds, temporary 
measures will still be implemented, and you will be notified. 
  
The department will continue to work closely with SA Health, and we will let you know if COVID-19 
settings change. 
  
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Lia Tedesco 

Principal 
School of Languages 


